From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 March 2022 15:57

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: 214619 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P214619/F by 'Jonathan Beech'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the application

Comment:

Aloughth |, as everyone else,agree with the need for renewable and
sustainable energy, the idea to use A1 agricultural land defeats the object.
There are many other reasons to fault this application before any permission
may be granted. The monies forthcoming for local use are below that offered
by other schemes. The company may sell this scheme on , as may be their
intention considering as a new company this is the only project they have .The
details to connect to the national grid are not anywhere near agreement , but
purely speculative. Much work needs to be done before this application is
considred.

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Jonathan
Last name: Beech

email

Postcode: HR1 3sd
Address: Whitestone House Whitestaone, Hereford

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:
Link Id:

https:/iwww.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning ap
plication search/details?id=214619

Form reference: 809344



